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IVC23 Super Early Bird Registration 

Dear Colleagues,  
As a reminder, there is a super early bird registration fee for IVC Sydney. It is ending this Saturday (Sydney 
time). So, if you want to benefit from it, please proceed. 
IVC23 | IVC23 2025 | September 2025 | ICC Sydney, Australia; https://ivc23.org/registration/ 
 
Dr. François Reniers 
President - International Union for Vacuum Science, Technique and Applications 

 

 

____________________________________________________________________ 

Registration for the 143rd Executive Council Meeting is now open 

Dear IUVSTA Representatives of the Triennium 2022-2025, dear Friends, 

This is to make you aware that registration for our 143rd Executive Council Meeting (ECM 143) is now open 
at https://iuvstaecm.yellenge.nl/. ECM 143 and the meetings associated therewith will be held as a hybrid 
meeting from Friday 7th to Saturday 8th February 2025 in Delft, the Netherlands.  

Please also note that the meeting will be held directly after the IUVSTA workshop on ultra-clean vacuum 
(www.tno.to/ucv) where participation is still possible. 

Christoph Eisenmenger-Sittner,  
IUVSTA Secretary General 


